
SECOND ANNUAL FAMILY REUNION 
(CORONADO/GARCIA FAMILIES) 

 
July 13, 2002 

 
Dear Family, 

 
On behalf of the Alvarado and the Garcia Families, we would like to thank you for 
helping us make our SECOND ANNUAL FAMILY REUNION, a complete success. It 
is our hope that you and your family enjoyed yourselves as much as we enjoyed 
organizing this year’s reunion. 

We would like to remind you that the Coronado Family (Mario & Josie) have taken on 
the task for next (2003) year. We wish them well and look forward to seeing all of you 
there as well. We have to keep the tradition going, if only to keep the memory of our 
mother/grandmother alive once a year. 

A special thanks to Annette Garcia (and family) for being the first in line to arrange our 
First Annual Family Reunion, which was held at the White Fence Farm Restaurant last 
year. 

In closing, Emo and I would like to thank our spouses, Chris and John for all their help 
and to our daughters for their participation as well. 

 
Love, 
 
 
VICKIE AND EMO  


